
Joplin Rotary Kicks Off School Year at Jefferson Elementary 

 
 
Joplin Rotary members John Hipple (right) and Chad Greer (left) dropped off school 
supplies today at Jefferson Elementary to help kick off the school year with extra 
supplies.  The supplies were gathered at a recent Rotary meeting as donations provided 
by the members. Joplin Rotary meets with students at Jefferson monthly as part of the 
Adopt-A-School initiative. 
Pictured in the center is Jefferson Principal Jarrett Cook and Haley, one of our lunch 
buddies. 
 

 


